PBepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

July 15, 2020

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 3 6 8 , 5. 2020

NEW E-MAIL ADDRESS FOR THE SUBMISSION OF STATUS REPORTS ON
INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECTS IMPLEMENTATION

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Regional and Division Engineers
Region and Division-Based DepEd Project Engineers
All Others Concerned

1. As a commitment to deliver timely quality status reports on the implementation of the
infrastructure projects in the Region, this Office advises all Division Engineers and DepEd
Project Engineers to use facilities.region8@deped.gov.ph as the new official e-mail address in
the submission of the said reports.

2. The date of monthly submission on or before the 20" day of the month shall remain
in effect. Considering the volume of the reports, all concerned are advised to compress the
files in .rar or .zip format with the name of the Schools Division.

3. Shouid there be any query, Engr. Ryan Jay L. Bagon can be reached at 09154990703.

4. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

RAMIR B. CO EdD, CESO IV
Director IV@

Enclosures:  None
References: None
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